
 
Dear Library Program Review Author: 
Thank you for your time and effort in completing the Comprehensive Program Review this year.  
Your work contributes to the College’s effort to seek ways to constantly improve on behalf of 
students. 
 
Strengths 
 
PRC found this generally be a thoughtful and comprehensive program review.  
 
PRC applauds the collaboration/dialogue between all members of the library staff and their 
desire to further identify their student constituents. 
 
 
Suggestions for Improvement 
 
PRC suggests that the department complete an analysis of the SLO data for the courses 
associated with the library (course-level SLO data).   
 
 
 
Recommendation – Green 
 
The program is recommended to continue in the regular program review cycle. 

24




